
Lt. James W. Hotsinpiller, Jr. and Deputy United States Marshal Derek 
W. Hotsinpiller Memorial Scholarship 

NOTIFICATION OF SCHOLARSHIP AVAILABILITY 

We are pleased to inform you that this scholarship is available to those officers currently 
on the job. This scholarship was established to assist individuals with a strong desire to 
succeed and a passion to serve. The recipients of the scholarship have expressed their 
appreciation that these funds are available to help them with higher education expenses.  

To receive this scholarship, interested individuals are expected to complete the 
information listed below.  Send the form and a college transcript showing courses you 
have completed and courses you are scheduled to complete.  

E-mail the information: 

pamhotsinpiller@aol.com 

or mail to: 

Hotsinpiller Scholarship  

P.O. Box 392 

Bridgeport, WV 26330 

 

Name: __________________________________________________________________ 

Mailing address: __________________________________________________________ 

                            __________________________________________________________ 

Department of Employment: ________________________________________________ 

College or University of Enrollment: _________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

mailto:pamhotsinpiller@aol.com

